
February 9, 1976 

NOTE TO FILE 
GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

Bonnie Schoenberger, Division F called today. There is a woman 
working in International House for CUS0. She is not paid by 
UBC, she is paid by CUSO. She says she joined the Union and paid 
her $1.00 fee. She is not on the payroll list, and is therefore 
not being deducted union dues. She is getting angry because 
she never receives notice of meetings, minutes, etc. 

Should she be in the bargaining unit? 
Leave word for me or someone call Bonnie at 5966 and tell her 
what should be done. 

/EGGY SMITH 
UNION ORGANIZER 


